
Recognition: knowledge types Recognition: broad values Recognition: value types Recognition: value dimensions

Lay and experiential knowledge, held by consumers,
citizens, general public

Indigineous Local Knowledge, held by Indiginous
Peoples or Like−minded Community members or

representatives

Scientific knowledge or academic expertise, held
by academics or researchers

Technical knowledge, held by people in relevant
professions (excl. academics)

Policy knowledge, held by policy makers, (excl.
academics)

Other
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A: Livelihood security, human welfare and
prosperity, happiness, responsibility (as
sustainable use), intragenerational and

intergenerational justice

B: Responsibility as respectful cohabitation,
coexistence, care (supporting regeneration,
reducing harm), protecting the environment,

stewardship, rights of nature, inter− and
multispecies justice

C: Tradition, enjoyment, beauty and aesthetic
experience, inspiration, health, care (as

maintenance, supporting regeneration, healing),
awe, belonging and rootedness, bio−cultural

diversity

D: care, reciprocity, harmony with nature,
reciprocal responsibilities, livelihood

sovereignty, spiritual sovereignty, recognition
justice, respect, responsibility and care for the

land, kinship and interpenetration with non−human
persons, self−determination
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use values: direct use: consumptive (e.g. crops,
livestock, aquaculture –provisioning ES)

use values: direct use: non−consumptive (e.g.
recreation, spiritual/cultural well−being,

education –cultural ES)

use values: indirect use (e.g. pest control,
pollination, soil fertility – often regulating ES)

option values (future use of known and unknown
benefits)

non−use values: philanthropic: bequest value
(e.g. satisfaction of knowing future generation’s

benefits)

non−use values: philanthropic: altruistic value
(e.g. satisfaction of knowing other people’s

benefits)

non−use values: biodiversity: existence value
(e.g. satisfaction of knowing that species/

ecosystem exists)

unclear

irrelevant
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Instrumental (to achieve a particular end)

Intrinsic (inherent worth, dignity of nonhuman
beings, as well as non−instrumental values)

Relational (that contribute to desirable
relationships)

Unclear

irrelevant
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